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CHANGE IN SCHEDULE OF THE 2024 OPLAN BALIK
ESKWELA REGIONAL LAUNCH CUM CONDUCT OF
QUARTERLY PRESS CONFERENCE

With reference to the Regional Memorandum No. 427 s. 2024, titled 2024
Oplan Balik Eskwela Regional Launch Cum Conduct of Quarterly Press Conference,
please be informed that the new schedule of the said activity is on July 24, 2024,

Other provisions stated in the previous Memorandum are still in effect.

Should there be queries or concerns pertaining to the activity, kindly contact
Mr. Ariel Azuelo at pau.calabarzon@deped.gov.ph.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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